Parnijit Singh

From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>
Sent: 17 October 2021 13:13

To: Obote Hope; Planning Planning

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/3345/P

Dear Obote,

We have no comments to make on this application.

Owen Ward

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT
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On 31/08/2021 11:12 am, Obote Hope wrote:




